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Thurston Elementary PTO

First Meeting of Thurston Math Club This Thursday!

The Thurston Math Club will be a club for interested students in grades 1-5. We aim to inspire all
participants to enjoy logic puzzles, to explore open-ended STEM questions, and to experience
collaborative math problem solving.

The club will meet in the Thurston Library on Thursday evenings, 5:45-6:45 pm. We will meet from
December 8th through the Math Kangaroo competition date of March 16th.

Students will have the opportunity, by attending Math Club, to be prepared for the annual Math Kangaroo
competition if they wish to participate.

For more on the Math Kangaroo program, visit https://mathkangaroo.org for general information and find
sample problems here. Competition registration is open during the month of December.

While there is no fee to participate in the Math Club itself, the competition registration is $21 if completed
by Dec. 15th and $35 if completed by the final deadline of Dec. 31st. The Thurston PTO has generously
offered to offset this cost by half for Thurston families who submit their receipts to
Thurstonmathclub@gmail.com.

Our club sessions are led by parent coaches and assistants, with a mix of individual and small group
activities. We need parent assistants for all grades and coaches for grades 1, 3, 4 and 5, and are happy to
guide and train parents who are interested. Please note that AAPS guidelines ask for all adults in school
buildings to pass a background check. We will provide the form that will then be processed by Thurston.

The Thurston Math Club founding parents are Corinna Burghardt, Tasho Kaletha, Kenn Oldham and
Jennifer Oldham. Please let Jennifer know if your student plans to join us and if you can help coach or
assist by emailing Thurstonmathclub@gmail.com.

Contact Us



http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/NIcZr9Q_Z7kb4KGRzzGAOw~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRlcRa_P0QYaHR0cHM6Ly9tYXRoa2FuZ2Fyb28ub3JnVwdzY2hvb2xtQgpjcz_jj2PP2u3AUhJqZXJlbXlkYkB1bWljaC5lZHVYBAAAAAE~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/LcKfD5b3U1JROsPBmOqMaA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRlcRa_P0Q8aHR0cHM6Ly9tYXRoa2FuZ2Fyb28ub3JnL21rcy9wcmFjdGljZS9mcmVlLXF1ZXN0aW9uLXNhbXBsZXMvVwdzY2hvb2xtQgpjcz_jj2PP2u3AUhJqZXJlbXlkYkB1bWljaC5lZHVYBAAAAAE~
mailto:Thurstonmathclub@gmail.com
mailto:Thurstonmathclub@gmail.com

pto.thurstonelementary@gmail.com @https://www.a2$chools.org/domain/388

Ann Arbor Public Schools would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact Ann Arbor Public
Schools directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff through voice, SMS text,
email, and social media.


mailto:pto.thurstonelementary@gmail.com
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/m00ukRkzpcsxwFqPM7dABA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRlcRa_P0QkaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuYTJzY2hvb2xzLm9yZy9kb21haW4vMzg4VwdzY2hvb2xtQgpjcz_jj2PP2u3AUhJqZXJlbXlkYkB1bWljaC5lZHVYBAAAAAE~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/mj-1e7M7X_fxlm3bPNlN8Q~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRlcRa_P0RKaHR0cHM6Ly9nby5zY2hvb2xtZXNzZW5nZXIuY29tLyMvdW5zdWJzY3JpYmUvMjIxNC9hbVZ5WlcxNVpHSkFkVzFwWTJndVpXUjFXB3NjaG9vbG1CCmNzP-OPY8_a7cBSEmplcmVteWRiQHVtaWNoLmVkdVgEAAAAAQ~~

